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*** Upcoming Presbytery Meeting ***
Our next presbytery meeting will be held on February 24 & 25, 2017 at Trinity
Presbyterian Church in Anchorage.  If you are attending, are out of town, and
have not yet done so, please contact the office as soon as possible to make
travel arrangements. 

CHURCHES:  Please remember to elect your Elder Commissioners for the
meeting and let us know as soon as possible!  Thanks!

30 Hour Famine in March
The United Protestant Church of Palmer and the First Presbyterian Church of
Wasilla invite your youth (middle and high school) to a 30 Hour Famine on
Friday, March 24 - Saturday, March 25.

This event will be held at First Presbyterian in Wasilla beginning at 6:00PM on
Friday and concluding by 7:00PM on Saturday night.  We will we using the
material from World Vision and having a sleep over in the church type of
retreat.  Bible Study, learning about issues related to hunger and poverty
around the world, fun and games, some service in local ministries, and NO
EATING until we break the fast at 6:00PM with communion and a simple meal
on Saturday.

There will also be an optional fund raising component to this event - more
information about this will be available later in February.

If you are interested in this event, please contact Rev. Henry Woodall at the
First Presbyterian Church of Wasilla - 907-376-5053.
 

Meeting with Louisville Leaders
In preparation for last week's Healing and Renewal Event in Utqiagvik
(Barrow), members of the Presbytery traveled to Louisville in January to meet
with PC(USA) leaders.  Below are some photos from the meeting:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001MJgpCWpqpGcerYfcu54tp_M8lmhVZ4UIx-Oywj5p_E8dnEzDhDInWoe3AKeL9RKySSp4XHY1SQ9Y-TPcIhNcn294A0SfBnQ1S7nLfyCapYsLUBfZkj1GFP39Nfar7WQqvmGwvu0fo6pSSQYxXN0ZrudwZZ-qr4F2&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001MJgpCWpqpGcerYfcu54tp_M8lmhVZ4UIx-Oywj5p_E8dnEzDhDInWk72IHmdOMMtj_dVHuktKx-IH2kDHakf4CdVTzCXtQ2H9d3FNGq_4PzpJEZxvVG1RF25N3sNS-Suw4f4upH_mjpkbTdR5OjFPHHpqGZiVn29bSHfHftv0C6oBxAJkprj85gDM4nnc7WR&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001MJgpCWpqpGcerYfcu54tp_M8lmhVZ4UIx-Oywj5p_E8dnEzDhDInWmV6aMwawf-epQVq8INoWeb6HY8b4k6ChRA2IPp0MKPA5UyZSeKCgeHCwtpS9WnXCve60zN-pTn8fg2e_z1AiN6SX4aWYOK7qJwjsQiBCkSWXrwGb4Uh344=&c=&ch=
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